
Thank you for all your wonderful support over the last term and year 
since I started here last January. Thank you also for all the wonderful 
gifts. I have been incredibly well looked after and it is very much     
appreciated. I wish all of you a very merry Christmas and a safe,   
happy and healthy New Year. I look forward to seeing you all back for 
the start of next term on Thursday 4th January 2018! 

Mrs Vanessa Conlan  
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Season’s Greetings from 
DEPA! 
DEPA would like to wish all 
parents and children        
Seasons Greetings, and a 
happy prosperous New Year! 
Our first coffee morning of 
the New Year will be held on 
Tuesday 16 Jan at 9am in 
the School Hall. We look  
forward to seeing you there!  

DEPA news 



Achievements in class work, 
good  manners and excellent 
behaviour are celebrated in a 
special assembly every week.       

 
First Steps 
Whole Class 

 
Hedgehogs 
Whole Class 

 
Squirrels 

James 
Whole Class 

 
Badgers 

Whole Class 
 

Owls 
Dianna 

Whole Class 
 

 

All the children are being        
celebrated this week for     

amazing achievements across 
the term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Useful Contacts: 

Pre-Prep Epsom   01372 385438 

Pre-Prep Ashtead 01372 385439 

Pre-Prep L’head   01372 385437 

Prep School Office01372 372197 

Admissions            01372 372311 

School Nurse      01372 385409   

Finance                 01372 374842 

Marketing       01372 385402 

Downsend PP+     07899 011275 

Downsend+           01372 385403 

 

Downsend School 

   

Celebration Board 

Well Done! 

Inspiring young minds 
 


